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Public Works January Monthly Report 

 

During the cold, we had problems with the Fire Station Heat, it froze the water 

pump. We got it working again. Some community members/business water 

froze so we jetted them out and got them flowing. All the city’s sewers are 

working, we keep up with the dump and roads as much as possible. In the cold 

weather, we check buildings and sewer every day. 
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